PUBLIC NOTICE

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS (RFP)
PHASE |, FARISH STREET DEVELOPMENT OF LIMITED COMMERCIAL
PROPERTIES LOCATED WITHIN THE 200 BLOCK.

The Jackson Redevelopment Authority (JRA) is seeking proposals from interested
parties for the development of Limited Commercial Property(ies) owned by JRA,
located within the 200 Block of the Historic Farish Street District, Downtown
Jackson, MS. The Request for Proposals (RFP) will be available to the public
beginning August 1, 2022, at www.rams.org. Copies of the full RFP will be
available for online review and download. All proposal responses must be
received by JRA no later than Friday, September 30, 2022, at 4:00pm CDT. JRA
reserves the right to cancel all solicitations and to accept or reject, in whole or in

part, all proposals for any reason or to redevelop the project by other means at
JRA's sole discretion.

DEADLINE FOR RESPONSE:
FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 30, 2022, AT 4PM

A virtual pre-proposal informational meeting will be held via zoom:

Monday, August 29, 2022, at 2:00 p.m.
REGISTRATION IS REQUIRED TO ATTEND

The registration link will be available online 7 days prior to the meeting at
WWW.[rams.org .

For additional information about this solicitation, contact JRA via email at
info@jrams.org or develop@jrams.org or by phone at 601.960.1815.
Emails are preferred and strongly encouraged.
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